2019-06 Assembly Alateen 2019 Conference Report

Do you know what’s awesome?? District 11 has stood to chair the 2020 Alateen Conference!

¢ Venue:

-We are working with the venue to get the final schedule for the bonfire, challenge course, water
activities, and meal times.

-We've already organized several meetings. They are going to be program-oriented and fun!

¢ Committees:

-We are now holding weekly Google meetings. This has been a good format because the
involved Alateens and the rest of us don’t have to travel.

¢ Fundraising:
-Change for Change has been working successfully at the group, district, and conference level.

-Thank you for your generous donations. We have now covered the cost of the facility and will now be
able to spend some money on supplies, food, and beverages.

-We are still accepting donations.
e Communications:
-Answered questions regarding scholarships, age limits and parental attendance.

-Mailed out physical and electronic copies of the registration packets and flyers to North and South
Florida Districts.

-Answered questions and did mailings regarding Change for Change.

¢ Coming Next:

-Design program schedule.
-We are having a packing party on June 1* from 1-5 pm.

Has your District given support to get an AMIAS and three youths affected by
alcoholism to this Conference so they have the opportunity to find the joy and serenity
of our program?

Please contact me with ANY questions. I'd love to hear from you!

Yours in Service,

Erika P.



